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| am writing this note in support of the new proposed meat processing facility on Wilson Creek Rd.
More and more farmers and ranchers are turning to local processing plants to harvest their beef.
There is a huge demand for this type business. We currently run a cow herd of over 700 females and
| know from experience that many ranches (including ours) are on lists almost a year away to get
their beef processed. This kind of delay can often affect the cutability and quality of the meat. |
would be happy to support this type facility coming to our valley. We often have our customers call
and ask if we know of anyone locally who might have a “slot” open to process a beef.
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